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29th January 2019  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
A school trip to Holly Tree Farm & Peover Hall in Cheshire has been arranged for Class 1 pupils 
on Wednesday 27th March 2019. As part of our Food and Farming Project we will be going on a 
farm walk to see the livestock- poultry and chicks, pigs and piglets, sheep and beef cattle. We 
will be looking at gardens and vegetable plots and have a picnic lunch.  
 
Pupils who normally have a school dinner will be provided with a school packed lunch.  Pupils 
who normally bring a packed lunch should bring their lunch as normal.  All packed lunches 
should be in disposable packaging which can all be thrown away after lunch. 
 
The children will travel to Holly Tree Farm by coach and will be leaving school at 8:45am and 
will arrive back approximately 3:15pm. Please could you ensure your child arrives to school 
at 8:45am on this day. 
 
Children will need to be dressed in warm outdoor clothing and sensible footwear suitable for 
walking in a variety of countryside situations such as farms, fields, forests etc. The children can 
wear jogging bottoms/warm trousers with their school jumper/cardigan. 
 
So that the trip can go ahead we are asking for a voluntary contribution from parents of £9.00 
per child. You can logon to www.payyourschool.co.uk to pay for this trip, if you require log in 
details to pay online please call to see Miss Walls at the office. If paying by cash, your 
contribution should be posted in the red post box at the school office.  Please ensure you child’s 
name is clearly marked on the front of the envelope. 

If sufficient contributions are not received by Friday 22nd March, the trip will have to be 
cancelled. 

 
If you do not want your child to participate in this trip please speak to the class teacher. 

 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Miss Robinson 
Class Teacher 
 
 
 


